
Dear Representatives, Would you please leave law-abiding gun owners alone?! There are plenty of laws 
on the books to deal with crimes committed by those using a firearm illegally. This bill is unnecessary.  
Besides that, legislatures do not have the right to deny citizens a safe reliable way to defend themselves 
and their loved ones. It's our constitutional right. Go after the real criminals and stop categorizing law-
abiding Oregonians as dangerous. Vote DOWN HB4005. 
Thank you. Mark Manthey - retired public school U.S. History teacher. 
 


